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Last half term KS3 have had Character Education 
lessons during tutor time on the value of 'Responsibility'. 
Students have explored the meaning of the word as well as 
exploring situations where they can be responsible students.

Values Awards
Staff

Mrs Simpson and Mrs Rowlinson 
attended the 2023 Association of 
Character Education Conference and 
came back brimming with ideas 
about how to enhance Character 
Education at CCHS. Check out the 
redesign of our CCHS Values and 
watch this space for changes to the 
design in the building.

Integrity: Mrs Vijayan 
Resilience: Mrs Probert, Mrs Patterson and 

 Mrs Elsworthy 
Responsibility: Mr Smith-Edwards 
Teamwork: Mrs Rowlinson, Miss Brunskill 

 and Mr Stormont 
Excellence: Mrs Platts

Integrity: Dhyana M
    Phoebe O
    Grace B
    James K
    Liam J
Resilience: Anfisa K
       Emily K
       Chelsea B
       Ben P
       Brooke L
Responsibility: Bradley H S
              Aaron C
              Harry E
              Jacob S
              Tom C B
Teamwork: Summer C
        Yr 9 Netball Team
        Brian B
        Charlie A
        Prom Committee
Excellence: Aaliyah P
        Ryan C D
        Eliza T
        Bailey M
        Evie P P

Character Education Student Voice

“In Character 
Education we learn 
about ourselves and 

others which is great”

“I enjoy 
learning 

about 
teamwork 

and our 
values”

“It teaches you 
about real life 

skills”

“We get to share personal 
experiences with our peers 

and learn about how we can 
prepare for life as an adult”

Students



Well done to our fantastic 
CCHS sports teams, 

working together during 
another successful 

sporting term!

School council

Prefect Awards

Chase Pride

Yr10 Maths trip 
to Warwick Uni

European Day of 
Languages Bake Off

Christmas Concert 
at Prince of Wales

Library Awards

Yr7 Christmas Carol 
Service

West End Trip to 
see Matilda

Rev. Marie visiting Yr7/8 
Remembrance assemblies

Harvest 
Assembly

Remembrance 
Day

Careers Fair

Diwali 
Assemblies

Road Safety Talk 

‘Chase Sings’ 
Competition for 
Primary Schools

Loudmouth 
Performance

“Playing on 
the 

Basketball 
team is very 

fulfilling”

“Being on the school 
council means my 

voice is heard”

“As usual, I had a 
wonderful evening, 

getting into the 
Christmas spirit.  The 

quality of performances 
and organisation was 

fantastic and as always, 
truly professional.”

"I have enjoyed representing our 
Sixth Form at the careers fayre 
and sharing how great our Sixth 
Form is, plus also being able to 
interact and speak with other 

Universities who came along to 
the event too."

“I always feel really confident 
after I’ve been up on stage 

performing”



This year, ‘Votes for Schools’ was introduced as a new tutor time activity. Each 
week, students are presented with a question, allowed the opportunity to see 

both sides and asked to vote yes or no. This has been a fantastic way of building 
our student’s knowledge on current affairs and allowing them to develop their 

own opinions and values.

Should school holidays be redistributed?

Is it everyone's responsibility to end homelessness?

Is it time to call a general election?

Is technology the answer to improving accessibility?

“You aren’t just told 
what to vote for, you 

get a say in it” 

“You feel like 
your opinion 

matters”

“I like knowing 
what’s going on 

in the world”

“We can see 
how the world 

votes compared 
to our tutor 

group”



Mock Interviews

Careers Fair

RAF Cosford

Tara Group Careers Day

Career Ready

In September, all Y11 students were scheduled a mock interview 
with someone from the world of work or education. Students 
showed resilience and responsibility completing their interactions 
and received excellent feedback – well done Y11

On the 24th October, Cannock Chase High School opened our doors 
to over 50 exhibitors from industry, further education, higher 
education and third sector organisations. The whole school were 
invited to find out more about their futures.

A small group of Y10 students were selected to attend RAF Cosford 
for the day for activities run by Midcounties Co-op and the John 
Egging Trust. Students were able to engage in teamwork and 
leadership activities as well as learning about the key employability 
skills for the future.

A small group of Y10 students travelled to Chasetown to take part in 
a day run by local employer Tara Group. Students learned about the 
range of careers within construction as well as the chance to 
interact with employees about their journey. Several students were 
successful in obtaining work experience with the company too, 
testament to their character and engagement with the day – Well 
Done!

Y13 Career Ready Students had their graduation ceremony in 
December to celebrate their amazing achievements throughout the 
programme. Mentors and students spent time talking about their 
experiences and what they have learned

Careers Guidance – Mrs Allen
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